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Welcome to the Lion Health June Bulletin filling you in on  

the latest  Practice updates as well as helping  patients     

navigate  our services with ease!  

                  Partner Retirement Notice: Dr Stephen 

Mann 

We would like to inform patients that our valued Lion Health Partner, Dr Stephen 

Mann, will be retiring from the Practice Friday 28th June 2024.  

 

Dr Mann has provided Lion Health and former Worcester Street patients with 33 

years of outstanding care as well as supported the Practice and its staff as a        

dedicated Partner.  

Whilst the Practice and its patients will miss Dr Mann, we wish him all the best for the 

future and hope he will have a happy and well deserved retirement.  

Lion Health would like to thank Dr Mann for the many devoted years of healthcare        

service to the community.  

 

This month:  

Sample Pot Drop Off Updates.  
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Next months issue:  

The 2024 Summer Newsletter! Appointments line - 01384 460 111  

General Enquiries-  01384 460 999 

www.lion-health.co.uk 

Urine Sample Drop Off  

 

**The surgery is no longer provided white top bottles to give to you** 

Samples will only be tested if you have been instructed to bring one in by a clinician 

after calling the Surgery   

Please ensure:  

1. Your sample is in a clean and secure container 

2. Your sample has your name and DOB on it or on the designated label 

3. A sample form is completed to go with your sample if there is no designated label 

4. The sample is place in a clear plastic bag provided and place in the sample box. 


